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Farmington, MI 48336 

 

August 9, 2022 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I write to express my wholehearted support for transgender youth and the Stand with Trans 

Youth Organization, the only youth-focused transgender support group in the state of 

Michigan. This organization helps transgender youth feel heard, appreciated, and represented, 

and is an important organization that I am honored to support. 

 

The Stand with Trans Youth Organization empowers transgender youth through specific 

programs, educational events, and support groups to help transgender youth know that they 

are loved, valued, and accepted. The valuable programs and support offered by the Stand with 

Trans Youth Organization are more crucial than ever considering the adversity that trans youth 

face, and I’m grateful for the services and encouragement they provide. 

 

I am a strong advocate and supporter of trans rights and services for trans youth in particular. I 

believe the hard work of the Stand with Trans Youth Organization is not only impressive, but 

essential to support transgender youth. The community will benefit greatly from this honorable 

organization. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Laurie Pohutsky  
State Representative 

House District 19  

 


